Minutes of the Curriculum Committee

Gordon Ford College of Business

February 3, 2014
The Curriculum Committee of the Gordon Ford College of Business met on Monday, February 3, 201 at 8:00 a.m. in the Dean’s Conference Room, Room 443.  Members present included:   Dr. LeAnne Coder, Dr. Brian Strow, Dr. Indu Chhachhi, Dr. Mark Ross, Mr. Chris Derry, Dr. Pat Jordan, Dr. Evelyn Thrasher and Dr. Michelle Trawick.  Guests present:  Dr. Ray Blankenship.
A motion was made by Mr. Derry and seconded by Dr. Chhachhi to approve the minutes from the November 19, 2013 meeting.  Minutes were approved.
Dr. Blankenship gave an AOL Report.  He passed out one document.  That document is included with these minutes.
A motion was made by Mr. Derry and seconded by Dr. Coder to discuss the Proposal to Revise Course Prerequisites/Corequisites – ACCT 200 and the Proposal to Revise Course Prerequisites/Corequisites – ACCT 201 jointly.  Both proposals were approved by the committee.

Dr. Trawick gave a Math update.  As of this time, she hadn’t had any response from Robin Ayers after emailing her and asking for some response/update in regard to the math class.  There was some discussion about things to do to help with this class.  Dr. Trawick will talk with Robin to see what her input is from the class so far and what she might have regarding the class.
Dr. Trawick gave an update on COMM 145.  COMM 161 is no longer offered so they will work on offering special sections of COMM 145 for business students.  Dr. Trawick asked for the Communication Department to work with Dr. Jordan regarding enrollment of our students in the COMM 145 business sections. 

Dr. Trawick discussed the Colonnade.  She told the committee to be sure to let everyone know whenever any of the departments have classes that become part of the Colonnade.

A motion was made by Dr. Trawick to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting adjourned at 8:52 a.m.
